AN ACTION ALERT FROM CITIZENS FOR EDUCATIONAL FREEDOM
To all Citizens for Educational Freedom members and School Choice Supporters:

Contact your United States Senators and President Obama immediately, before Congress
returns after the Labor Day holiday. Send the following letter.

Citizens for Educational Freedom thanks Robert Enlow of The Friedman Foundation,
Jeanne Allen of The Center for Education Reform, and John Schilling of The Alliance for
School Choice for sending out the Alert on the need to save the D.C. Scholarship
Program.

(Insert date)

The Honorable (insert Senator’s full name)
United States Senate
Washington, D.C. 20510

Dear Senator (last name):

I’'m writing to let you know that I support the D.C. Opportunity Scholarship Program
(OSP) and ask that you vote to support the full reauthorization of the program.

Created by Congress in 2002, the OSP provides school choice for low-income families to
pick schools that meet their children’s needs best in the nation’s capital. I am a resident
and voter in (insert state) who strongly believes Congressional support and approval of
this program is a MUST, especially in our nation’s capital where 86 percent of its
children are in failing schools.

I believe it is insufficient to only allow current students to graduate or to simply include
Just their siblings. I strongly endorse the full reauthorization of this program for future
generations of students.

I am committed to the change for America our elected leaders in Washington envision.
That vision MUST include the D.C. Opportunity Scholarship Program.

Sincerely,

(Your Name
Full Address
Phone Number
E-Mail)

cc: President Barack Obama
Congressional Ieadership




